
TOWN OF BOLTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at 
7:00 P.M. via ZOOM to hear public comment on the Marijuana and Alcohol Ordinance.  
Copies of the above ordinance are available for public inspection at the office of the 
Town Clerk, Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 
 
        James M. Rupert 
        Interim Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
 


